ALIENS REGLISTER
AT NEW BUREAU

Offices Changed Yesterday —
Registrar Carpenter Calied
| Upon for Other Work
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The offices of the Registration
Bureau for Alien Enemies, which have
been at 153 St. Antoine street since
they were opened soon after the war
began, were moved yesterday to 237
St. Antoine, in more spacious quar-
ters. While the work involved by the
registration of the Austrians and
Germans in the city and district was
exceedingly heavy for the first few
months, the removal to Spirit Lake

camp of many of the aliens, who had
been interned because they had neither
work nor means of subsistence, has
greatly lessened the calls on the staff,
which has recently been reduced.

It is understood that Mr. Silas .
Carpenter, the registrar, who directed
the work of the bureau throughout
the heaviest strain, will be called up-
on by the Government to act as Com-
missioner of Police and Parks for
the Western Divisions, a position
which he held prior to the outbreak
of war, performing also some of its
duties simultaneously with those of
registrar. Mr. Hugh McColl, the re-
gistrar's chief clerk, has accepted a
position in the C.P.R. department of
investigation. The appointment of
Mr. Carpenter’s successor is not yet
announced.




